
 

 

To: Homeowners Association (HOA) Presidents and Community Development 

District (CDD) Chairs 

From:  Alex Rey, City Manager 

  City of Cooper City 

 

Re:  Bi-Annual HOA Presidents/CDD Chair Meetings 

We are initiating bi-annual HOA Presidents/CDD Chairs Community Meetings to 

increase opportunities to communicate with residents of Cooper City. The City requests 

the attendance of HOA Presidents/CDD Chairs or their designated representative 

(board member) to participate in these information sessions will serve as a conduit 
between the City and their respective associations and stakeholders. 

The meetings will be hosted at City Hall and will cover topics such as: 

 General code enforcement issues 

 Land Development Code changes 

 New development approved in the City 

 Major capital projects affecting the neighborhood 

 Major operational improvements/changes 

Jennifer McMahon, Deputy City Manager, will spearhead the meetings.  She can be 

contacted via email at jmcmahon@coopercity.gov.  

The City feels the HOAs/CDD are integral parts of Cooper City and we look forward to 
meeting with you on a regular basis. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Alex Rey, City Manager 

City of Cooper City  
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